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Lieut. Col. P. (Gus) Gilmore                        8/1/03

    Commanding Officer

S.A.S. Regiment

Campbell Barracks

Swanbourne. 6010.

Dear Sir,

Our members, Australia wide, offer their sincere congratulations to you on the award of the Distinguished Service Cross for your role as the Commander of the Special Forces Task Group on Operation Slipper. Well done Gus!

Will you also please pass on our congratulations and best wishes to the other members of the Regiment who were awarded Battle Honours in the Afghanistan Campaign.

The Regiment has served Australia well and with great distinction in its many campaigns since it's formation in July 1957 and is well equipped to handle any future challenges.

Your deeds have earned the respect and admiration of your fellow Australians.

Good luck and God speed in times ahead.

Yours sincerely,

J.W. Carey, Hon. Secretary.

NB. Gus has finished his two-year term as C.O. and the new C.O. is Lieut. Col. Rick Burr who is at present on service overseas. Ed.                                                     
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